

www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk office.georgestreetprimary@torfaen.gov.uk Twitter@georgestreetpri

YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX

Thursday 2 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 6 Ice Skating at the Secret Garden



A quick confirmation of arrangements for your child's visit to the Secret Garden for ice skating on Monday 6th December.

Please can you make sure that your child has a packed lunch for the trip. Our kitchen team will provide a packed lunch for any child who is eligible. The centre are providing a separate indoor area for children to eat lunch.

Children should come to school dressed in school uniform. Please make sure that they have gloves and a hat and that they wear a coat.

There is no cost for this visit but children are welcome to bring £1.50 to buy hot chocolate (or similar) if they wish.

Please note that the Secret Garden does not require skaters to sign a waiver. Our staff will make sure that all children behave appropriately and follow instructions. However, please note that children take part at their own risk and that neither the Secret Garden or the school take responsibility for any accidents/injuries resulting from the activity.

Kind regards,

A. Brasington

Mr A Brasington